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Thursday 19th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very proud to be taking part in the Staffordshire MusicShare project this year.  Children in 

Year 5 will be participating in a free concert to be held at Lichfield Cathedral on Wednesday 15th 

November at 7.00pm.  

They will be learning the songs in school with the MusicShare professionals assisted by Mrs 

Amison.  

 

For the performance, we will leave school mid-afternoon, attend a rehearsal and experience the 

choristers singing a short evensong service.  

The children will need a packed tea and we will also have a chance to explore the Cathedral close 

and its history together, before the performance. 

  

Parents are warmly invited to attend at 7.00pm and you may take your child straight home from 

Lichfield at 8.00pm. If you prefer to collect your child from school, our transport will return to 

school at about 9.30pm.  

 

As the school is providing the transport and the project is supported by various arts organisation 

grants, there is no charge for this trip, opening access to high quality tuition and an amazing 

performance venue for everyone.  

 

Please provide your consent for your child to attend and your preference for the return journey via 

Scopay by Wednesday 25th October, so that final transport arrangements can be made in good 

time.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amison 

Music Lead 
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